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March 5, 2007

Ruth D. Raisfeld, Esq.

Alternative Dispute Resolution Services
47 Secor Road

Scarsdale, New York 10583

Dear Ms. Raisfeld:

Thanks very much for your letter about diversity-or the lack of it-in the cartoons
published in HBR. Oddly (except that we know how these things happen) the problem
hadn't been noticed by our art director (a woman), the people on the "cartoon committee”
that work with her (all women), or anyone else. I just checked the last couple of issues of
The New Yorker and found that the same situation obtains, more or less. It's a fixable
problem. We'll fix it. And, again, thanks.

“Youjs sincerely,

Thbmas A.S "wart
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